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Haughton 
NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

 

 

 

May  
 
Mon 1st BANK HOLIDAY 
  School Closed 
 
Tue 2nd Art Week Galleries 
  1.45pmð2.45pm 
  All Parents/Carers invited  
 
Wed 3rdð Pioneer Centre Residential  
Fri 5th  Group 1 (C3/C4/C5) 
 
Mon 8thð Pioneer Centre Residential  
Wed 10th Group 2 (C6/C7/C8) 
 
12th  Haughton v Severndale 
  School football match 
 
26th  Coffee Morning 10amð12pm 
 
Mon 29th  BANK HOLIDAY 
  School Closed 

 
Tue 30th May ð Fri 2nd June  

 
HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
School Closed 

 
June 
 
Mon 5th Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 RESIDENTIAL FORMS 
 
Can all outstanding forms for the 
school residentials please be       
returned to school on Monday  
 

 
Welcome back to school and the summer term.  
We hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are delighted to welcome and introduce you to our new    
members of staff. 

 
 

 
        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Leanne Little 
Behaviour Support 
 Assistant   

Mr Josh Bradburn  
School Caretaker  

Mrs Laura Meredith 
Lunchtime Supervisor 



                                   SCHOOL SWIMMING REMINDER  
 
Swimming will resume next week for the following classes, who will swim 
every Wednesday morning: 
 
Badgers  (Mrs Morris) 
Base   (Mrs Stephens) 
Class 3 (Mrs Milner) 
Class 4  (Miss Thomas) 
Class 8  (Mrs Gray) 
 
The children in Class 5 who are not on the residential will be swimming as a one off next        
week ð Wednesday 3rd May. 
 
These sessions are part of the National Curriculum and therefore it is essential that your child 
brings their (named) swimwear and towel into school each Wednesday.   Thank you. 

EASTER DISCO AND RAFFLEñTHANK YOU! 

 

We raised a fantastic Ã370.75 for our Haughton School Fund.   
 
The money we raise from such events is very valuable as it benefits all children within school.   
Money from School Fund is used to enhance childrenôs education through school trips, activities and 
equipment and pays for the óextrasô in school such as Christmas parties etc. 
 

 A huge THANK YOU to everyone who supported  
our Easter Disco and Raffle. 

 
Congratulations to Aleem from Badgers who was  
the lucky winner of the gigantic Easter Egg!   

 
 
 
 
All Parents/Carers are invited to come in to school to view the galleries on: 
                                 

                                            Tuesday 2nd May ð 1.30pm - 2.45pm   
 

It really does mean a lot to the children to have someone from home coming along to see their 
work, so we are hoping to see as many Parents/Carers as possible. 

 
  There is no need to let us know just turn up and your child can show you around. 

 

    
We look foward to seeing you.  Thank you for your support!  

COFFEE MORNING:  Thank you to those Parents/Carers who attended our Coffee Morning today,  
It was great to see so many of you.  Our next get together is on Friday 26th May  


